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Please vote down House Bill 3501. It is critical that we maintain a process for water 

rate transfers that does not place unnecessary hurdles in front of applicants. It is also 

essential that state regulators and rulemakers consider all the factors involved in a 

transfer, including social, economic, and environmental issues and benefits. 


